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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 6, 2019 

A joint message from the respective LASD and BCS mediation teams:

Representatives from the BCS and LASD Boards met on Tuesday as part of 
ongoing negotiations in pursuit of a long term facilities agreement. We had a 
productive session and believe we can come to a mutually beneficial solution, 
albeit with difficult compromises on both sides.  As such, both sides have 
agreed to extend the upcoming Prop 39 deadlines by two weeks to focus on 
continued negotiations.


